Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: May 23, 2016, 6:00 p.m.
PLACE: City of Hollywood Commission Chambers, Room 219, 2600 Hollywood Blvd., Hollywood, Florida 33020
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Johnson Street Complete Streets Project.

This project is part of a larger $100 million investment from the Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) to provide bicycle, pedestrian, and public transportation access throughout the Broward region.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: James Ford, (954)777-4434.

For more information, you may contact: James Ford, (954)777-4434.
